
 

 

 

Health and Ambulance Services Committee 

Erratum to Report No. 5, 55th Parliament - Public Health (Childcare 

Vaccination) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 

 

The Health and Ambulance Services Committee provides the following clarification to Report No.5, 

55th Parliament - Public Health (Childcare Vaccination) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 

(the Report). 

Pages 33 and 34 of the Report set out a number of unintended consequences that submitters 

considered could occur as a result of the Bill.   

On page 33, the Report incorrectly attributed the unintended consequence of “encouraging the 

vaccination of children who are unwell” to Associate Professor Julie Leask of Sydney University.  

This issue was raised with the Committee but it was not raised by Associate Professor Leask.  
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